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On behalf of the Akron Racers, Akron Racers Charities, the Akron 
Racers Foundation, myself, Infinity Pro Sports, our staff, our players 
and everyone else behind the scenes, I am pleased to introduce to you 
the new AkronRacers.org!  

This trio of websites has been a labor of love inspired by everyone 
who has been touched by our efforts since 1999. The City of Akron 
and our fans have kept the professional game alive over the past 14 
years through our shared commitment to providing young girls the 
opportunity to play our game at all levels. Our “Grassroots to the Pros” 
program has provided hundreds of teams and thousands of players 
with the opportunity to improve their skills and enjoy the 
competitive environment of tournament play. 

I invite you to click on through to the Akron Racers Foundation site, 
our non-profit in the State of Ohio, to view all of the games, events, tournaments and special features on 
the amateur level of play. We have always, from inception, been dedicated to youth, high school, college 
and travel ball programs. It continues to be the mission of the Akron Racers Foundation today. 

The Akron Racers Charities, our 501c3, is very personal. Thankfully, the Akron Racers fans have 
generously embraced our community-wide programs to provide assistance to our neighbors. We are very 
proud of the Akron Racers Family Conference room located in the Breast Health Center at Akron 
General Medical Center. We are on target to go over the $100,000 mark in 2012 in contributions to the 
AGMC/WQMX Muffins for Mammograms through the “Bosom Buddies” program.  

We introduced our “Season of Caring” last year and have decided to continue this program in 2012. 
Agencies throughout the Akron area will once again be the recipient of our community outreach. 

I want to thank Infinity Pro Sports, Carl Gustafson, project manager, and his team of developers for 
embracing the vision I had for these sites and making it a reality.  

To my staff, thank you for allowing me the time to devote to this project and for your cooperation and 
assistance with developing these sites. 

Last but not least of all, to the players who have proudly worn the Racers uniform and carried the banner 
for this league and the professional game since 1999, your inspiration, is my greatest asset!   

Sincerely,  

Joey Arrietta 

President/GM 

Akron Racers 


